
Published 1/6/2025   /   For more information, call 216.881.8247  /  neorsd.org

BEAR CREEK CULVERT IMPROVEMENTS
North Randall, OH
CUYAHOGA RIVER SOUTH · BEAR CREEK

Summary
Four separate culverts, located between North Randall Drive and Derbyshire Drive, are
showing signs of failure and are in need of removal and/or replacement.  One of the culverts is
located entirely within rear yards creating the opportunity for complete removal and
restoration of approximately 80 feet of the channelized segment of Bear Creek including
reconnection of the stream to a vegetated riparian floodplain.

Project Details
Asset ID(s): BA00012, BA00014, BA00169, BA00170, BA00171
Contract Type: Design/Bid/Build
Construction Cost: $1,131,142.38
Completed Date: August 21, 2023
Watershed Team Leader: Francisco Rivera (riveraf@neorsd.org)
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